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14th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Staff Changes in Pre-School 
 
Unfortunately, due to family circumstances Michelle Jannetta has made the difficult decision to resign from her 
position as Pre-School Apprentice and Midday Supervisor in the school, her last working day is today. We wish 
Michelle well for the future and we will continue to see her in, and involved with, the school as she is Mum to one 
of our pupils. 
 
The Pre-School will continue to run as normal with Rimmini Hopkins acting as keyworker for all the children. Mrs 
Elizabeth Millar will be assisting in the Pre-School on a Monday and the Pre-School children will be taught within 
Holly Leaves Class on a Wednesday and Friday, (yoga / forest schools etc). 
 
We will be reviewing the needs of the setting and advertising for new staff in the next few weeks with the 
intention that the new staff will start on or before 6th January 2020. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact either myself or Miss Pearson. 
 
Yours sincerely. 
 
Hayley McGoldrick 
Head Teacher 
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